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Friday 3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
As part of our new project – ‘What impact did the Victorian’s have on Sheffield?’ – we will be 
having a Victorian day in school.  This will take place on Thursday 9th November within usual 
school hours.  
 
This day will engage the children in their new history learning project and we hope to immerse 
them in Victorian day-to-day life for a few hours! We encourage the children to dress in Victorian 
era outfits of their choice. For example, typical clothes for boys would have been: shirts, waist-
coats and flat caps. Typical clothes for girls would have been: long skirts, aprons and mop caps. 
We encourage you to try and be creative in using what you already have at home rather than 
buying new.  
 

For one of our Victorian day activities, the children will take part in a ‘Workhouse Experience’ 
where they will try some gruel! Please let us know if your child has any allergies not already noted 
by the office.  
 
If you have any further questions, please use the Y6 email – Y6@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Y6 Staff 

 


